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One Year Anniversary: 

December the 16th marked our one year 
anniversary in Belize! The Lord allowed us to do 
very much in this very short time frame. We have 
started a new Church plant. A new weekly ministry 
to both the police academy and the police station. 
I also minister weekly to the Mayor and City 
council which is new. We have a new university 
outreach and I minister on T. V. We have 
distributed lots of tracts and bibles. As well there 
is the  “Greg Davis Heirloom Seed Donation” 
through the Ministry of Agriculture.” All this to 
His glory! 

The above picture shows Amy and Juila and me 
as I’m handing the US Ambassador to Belize a 
New Testament with the plan of salvation in it.

Permanent Residence: 

We applied for our permanent residence. 
(Pictures above and below) We would ask that 
you put this on your prayer list if you haven't 
already done so. This is a very important need for 
us right now. 



Year End Contributions: 

Now is the time to give before the year ends. We 
need your help to pay for the property here and a 
building fund.  Help build now by sending your 
support by clicking this link or send your tax 
deductible gift to: Evangelism Missions, Lobeco, SC 
29931. (Building project)  

Yours faithfully, 

The Greg Davis Family to Belize

The next picture is of Amy and I receiving our 
certificates from our Spanish course we took here.

We have a new family the, Sho’s coming to our 
weekly Church gatherings. Please pray as they 
have had trouble with the Mayan indians. She is 
a Mayan indian herself. The mother was put 
under a curse of witchcraft according to them. 
She has been vomiting blood and feels like 
there is something in her throat. When she 
goes to the hospital or doctors they can’t find 
anything. We all know the Lord can set this 
darkness free. 

Email me at: Greg@BibleGreg.com 

Call Us: 845 940-5605 (Central Time Zone)  

Support Address: Evangelism Missions  

P.O. Box 533, Lobeco, SC 29931  

Web: www.BibleGreg.com

The below photo shows us eating out with our 
friend, Inspector Patt. He is the Inspector of 

police in Belmopan Belize. 

Below, photo shows Maria from our church smiling 
while holding the cute baby.

Below, The children and adults are singing,  "A 
gift to You." Click this link to watch. 
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